
 
 

Howard University 
campus visit 

 
Friday, January 27, 2017 

8:00 AM – 2:30 PM 
 

• Participate in a campus guided tour 
• Learn about undergraduate programs 
• Meet with professors 
• Hear about student life and housing 
• The trip is for 11th grade and CLP students 

 
 
 
I,_______________________________ parent of _______________________________ 
,give my full consent for my child to join the Howard University campus visit on Friday 
January 27, 2017. I give my full consent for my child to use transportation provided by 
the school. I accept to make the full payment of $16.25 through my school bucks for 
transportation before January 17th. Please print, fill in and return this permission slip to 
Mr. Avsar (Room 163) by Thursday Jan 17, 2017. Student can bring money to purchase 
lunch at the food court or they may bring their lunch bag. 
 
Parent Signature ________________________ Cell Phone #______________________  
                                                                                                              Date____________ 
 
 

*You should also be advised that this payment may be non-refundable if your 
son/daughter cancels the trip participation and no substitute student can be found to 
take and pay for said trip in his/her place. Furthermore, please be informed that it is the 
policy of the Board of Education of Prince George’s County that no student be denied 
the opportunity to participate in a Field Trip for reasons on inability to pay.  
Accordingly, if you are desirous of having your son/daughter participate in said Field 
Trip but are unable to pay therefore, please call me at your earliest opportunity. 

 
 


